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  Implementing IBM Lotus Domino 7 for I5/OS ,2007
  Introduction to Storage Area Networks Jon
Tate,Pall Beck,Hector Hugo Ibarra,Shanmuganathan
Kumaravel,Libor Miklas,IBM Redbooks,2018-10-09 The
superabundance of data that is created by today's
businesses is making storage a strategic
investment priority for companies of all sizes. As
storage takes precedence, the following major
initiatives emerge: Flatten and converge your
network: IBM® takes an open, standards-based
approach to implement the latest advances in the
flat, converged data center network designs of
today. IBM Storage solutions enable clients to
deploy a high-speed, low-latency Unified Fabric
Architecture. Optimize and automate
virtualization: Advanced virtualization awareness
reduces the cost and complexity of deploying
physical and virtual data center infrastructure.
Simplify management: IBM data center networks are
easy to deploy, maintain, scale, and virtualize,
delivering the foundation of consolidated
operations for dynamic infrastructure management.
Storage is no longer an afterthought. Too much is
at stake. Companies are searching for more ways to
efficiently manage expanding volumes of data, and
to make that data accessible throughout the
enterprise. This demand is propelling the move of
storage into the network. Also, the increasing
complexity of managing large numbers of storage
devices and vast amounts of data is driving
greater business value into software and services.
With current estimates of the amount of data to be
managed and made available increasing at 60% each
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year, this outlook is where a storage area network
(SAN) enters the arena. SANs are the leading
storage infrastructure for the global economy of
today. SANs offer simplified storage management,
scalability, flexibility, and availability; and
improved data access, movement, and backup.
Welcome to the cognitive era. The smarter data
center with the improved economics of IT can be
achieved by connecting servers and storage with a
high-speed and intelligent network fabric. A
smarter data center that hosts IBM Storage
solutions can provide an environment that is
smarter, faster, greener, open, and easy to
manage. This IBM® Redbooks® publication provides
an introduction to SAN and Ethernet networking,
and how these networks help to achieve a smarter
data center. This book is intended for people who
are not very familiar with IT, or who are just
starting out in the IT world.
  Creating Value-Based Archiving Solutions with
IBM Content Collector Wei-Dong Zhu,Brent
Benton,Ming Qun Chi,Yigal Dayan,Mark Martin,Daniel
Pittner,Harry Yessayan,IBM Redbooks,2013-01-25
This IBM® Redbooks® publication describes how the
IBM Content Collector family of products can help
companies to create value-based archiving
solutions. IBM Content Collector provides
enterprise-wide content archiving and retention
management capabilities. It also provides IT
administrators with a high level of control over
the archiving environment. From a common
interface, organizations can implement policies
that define what gets archived from which source
system, make decisions about how content gets
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archived based on the content or metadata of the
information, and determine the retention and
governance rules associated with that type of
content. Content Collector enables IT staff to
implement granular archiving policies to collect
and archive specific pieces of information. IBM
Content Collector helps with the following tasks:
Eliminating point solutions and lowering costs
with a unified collection, management, and
governance approach that works effectively across
a broad range of source systems and information
types Appraising, improving understanding of,
culling, and properly selecting the information to
archive Retaining, holding, and disposing of
archived content efficiently and defensibly
Eliminating the costs and risks inherent with
over-retention This book covers the basic concepts
of the IBM Content Collector product family. It
presents an overview explaining how it provides
value-based archiving and a defensible disposal
capability in the archiving solutions. With the
integration of IBM Content Classification and IBM
Enterprise Records, the book also explains and
showcases how these products can be used to add
more flexibility, power, and capabilities to
archiving solutions. The book is intended for IT
architects and solution designers who need to
understand and use IBM Content Collector for
archiving solution implementations. Use cases are
included to provide specific, step-by-step details
about implementing common solutions that fulfill
some of the general business requirements.
  Federated Content Management: Accessing Content
from Disparate Repositories with IBM Content
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Federation Services and IBM Content Integrator
Wei-Dong Zhu,Roger Bacalzo,Eric Edeen,Yong
Jun,Daniel Ouimet,Jason D Schmitt,Bingrong
Wang,Daniela Wersin,D Blake Werts,Martin
Willingham,IBM Redbooks,2010-04-21 Today,
businesses have valuable operations data spread
across multiple content management systems. To
help discover, manage, and deliver this content,
IBM® provides IBM Content Federation Services and
IBM Content Integrator. This IBM Redbooks®
publication introduces the concept of federated
content management and describes the installation,
configuration, and implementation of these product
offerings. IBM Content Federation Services,
available through IBM FileNet Content Manager, is
a suite of three federated content management
services based on the federation implementation
strategy. We describe how to install and configure
Content Federation Services for Image Services,
Content Manager OnDemand, and IBM Content
Integrator. Using an integration implementation
strategy, IBM Content Integrator provides a
repository neutral API that allows bidirectional,
real-time access to a multitude of disparate
content management system installations. We
present connector configuration details to
frequently encountered content management systems.
We provide detailed instruction and sample
implementations using the product's JavaTM and Web
Services APIs to access content stored in
repository systems. This book is intended for IT
architects and specialists interested in
understanding federated content management and is
a hands-on technical guide for IT specialists to



6

configure and implement federated content
management solutions.
  ILM Library Charlotte Brooks,Giacomo
Chiapparini,Wim Feyants,Pallavi Galgali,Vinicius
Jose,2006 Every organization has large amounts of
data to store, use, and manage. For most, this
quantity is increasing. However, over time, the
value of this data changes. How can we map data to
an appropriate storage media, so that it can be
accessed in a timely manner when needed, retained
for as long as required, and disposed of when no
longer needed? Information Lifecycle Management
(ILM) provides solutions. ILM is the process of
managing information-from creation, through its
useful life, to its eventual destruction-in a
manner that aligns storage costs with the changing
business value of information. We can think of ILM
as an integrated solution of five IT management
and infrastructure components working together:
Service management (service levels), content
management, workflow management (or process
management), storage management, and storage
infrastructure. This IBM Redbooks publication will
help you understand what ILM is and why it is of
value to you in your organization, and provide you
with suggested ways to implement it using IBM
products.
  Linux Dictionary Binh Nguyen, This document is
designed to be a resource for those Linux users
wishing to seek clarification on Linux/UNIX/POSIX
related terms and jargon. At approximately 24000
definitions and two thousand pages it is one of
the largest Linux related dictionaries currently
available. Due to the rapid rate at which new



7

terms are being created it has been decided that
this will be an active project. We welcome input
into the content of this document. At this moment
in time half yearly updates are being envisaged.
Please note that if you wish to find a 'Computer
Dictionary' then see the 'Computer Dictionary
Project' at http://computerdictionary.tsf.org.za/
Searchable databases exist at locations such as:
http://www.swpearl.com/eng/scripts/dictionary/
(SWP) Sun Wah-PearL Linux Training and Development
Centre is a centre of the Hong Kong Polytechnic
University, established in 2000. Presently SWP is
delivering professional grade Linux and related
Open Source Software (OSS) technology training and
consultant service in Hong Kong. SWP has an
ambitious aim to promote the use of Linux and
related Open Source Software (OSS) and Standards.
The vendor independent positioning of SWP has been
very well perceived by the market. Throughout the
last couple of years, SWP becomes the Top Leading
OSS training and service provider in Hong Kong.
http://www.geona.com/dictionary?b= Geona, operated
by Gold Vision Communications, is a new powerful
search engine and internet directory, delivering
quick and relevant results on almost any topic or
subject you can imagine. The term Geona is an
Italian and Hebrew name, meaning wisdom,
exaltation, pride or majesty. We use our own
database of spidered web sites and the Open
Directory database, the same database which powers
the core directory services for the Web's largest
and most popular search engines and portals. Geona
is spidering all domains listed in the non-adult
part of the Open Directory and millions of
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additional sites of general interest to maintain a
fulltext index of highly relevant web sites.
http://www.linuxdig.com/documents/dictionary.php
LINUXDIG.COM, Yours News and Resource Site,
LinuxDig.com was started in May 2001 as a hobby
site with the original intention of getting the
RFC's online and becoming an Open Source software
link/download site. But since that time the site
has evolved to become a RFC distribution site,
linux news site and a locally written technology
news site (with bad grammer :)) with focus on
Linux while also containing articles about
anything and everything we find interesting in the
computer world. LinuxDig.Com contains about 20,000
documents and this number is growing everyday!
http://linux.about.com/library/glossary/blglossary
.htm Each month more than 20 million people visit
About.com. Whether it be home repair and
decorating ideas, recipes, movie trailers, or car
buying tips, our Guides offer practical advice and
solutions for every day life. Wherever you land on
the new About.com, you'll find other content that
is relevant to your interests. If you're looking
for How To advice on planning to re-finish your
deck, we'll also show you the tools you need to
get the job done. If you've been to About before,
we'll show you the latest updates, so you don't
see the same thing twice. No matter where you are
on About.com, or how you got here, you'll always
find content that is relevant to your needs.
Should you wish to possess your own localised
searcheable version please make use of the
available dict, http://www.dict.org/ version at
the Linux Documentation Project home page,
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http://www.tldp.org/ The author has decided to
leave it up to readers to determine how to install
and run it on their specific systems. An
alternative form of the dictionary is available
at:
http://elibrary.fultus.com/covers/technical/linux/
guides/Linux-Dictionary/cover.html Fultus
Corporation helps writers and companies to
publish, promote, market, and sell books and
eBooks. Fultus combines traditional self-
publishing practices with modern technology to
produce paperback and hardcover print-on-demand
(POD) books and electronic books (eBooks). Fultus
publishes works (fiction, non-fiction, science
fiction, mystery, ...) by both published and
unpublished authors. We enable you to self-publish
easily and cost-effectively, creating your book as
a print-ready paperback or hardcover POD book or
as an electronic book (eBook) in multiple eBook's
formats. You retain all rights to your work. We
provide distribution to bookstores worldwide. And
all at a fraction of the cost of traditional
publishing. We also offer corporate publishing
solutions that enable businesses to produce and
deliver manuals and documentation more efficiently
and economically. Our use of electronic delivery
and print-on-demand technologies reduces printed
inventory and saves time. Please inform the author
as to whether you would like to create a database
or an alternative form of the dictionary so that
he can include you in this list. Also note that
the author considers breaches of copyright to be
extremely serious. He will pursue all claims to
the fullest extent of the law.
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  IBM ProtecTIER Implementation and Best Practices
Guide Karen Orlando,Mara Miranda Bautista,Emmanuel
Barajas Gonzalez,Carlos A. Martinez Vazquez,IBM
Redbooks,2016-08-16 This IBM® Redbooks®
publication provides best practice guidance for
planning, installing, configuring, and employing
the IBM TS7600 ProtecTIER® family of products. It
provides the latest best practices for the
practical application of ProtecTIER Software
Version 3.4. This latest release introduces the
new ProtecTIER Enterprise Edition TS7650G DD6
model high performance server. This book also
includes information about the revolutionary and
patented IBM HyperFactor® deduplication engine,
along with other data storage efficiency
techniques, such as compression and
defragmentation. The IBM System Storage® TS7650G
ProtecTIER Deduplication Gateway and the IBM
System Storage TS7620 ProtecTIER Deduplication
Appliance Express are disk-based data storage
systems: The Virtual Tape Library (VTL) interface
is the foundation of ProtecTIER and emulates
traditional automated tape libraries. For your
existing ProtecTIER solution, this guide provides
best practices and suggestions to boost the
performance and the effectiveness of data
deduplication with regards to your application
platforms for your VTL and FSI (systems prior to
version 3.4). When you build a ProtecTIER data
deduplication environment, this guide can help IT
architects and solution designers plan for the
best option and scenario for data deduplication
for their environments. This book can help you
optimize your deduplication ratio, while reducing
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the hardware, power and cooling, and management
costs. This Redbooks publication provides
expertise that was gained from an IBM ProtecTIER
System Client Technical Specialist (CTS),
Development, and Quality Assurance teams. This
planning should be done by the Sales
Representative or IBM Business Partner, with the
help of an IBM System CTS or IBM Solution
Architect.
  Cloud Computing Bible Barrie Sosinsky,2010-12-10
The complete reference guide to the hot technology
of cloud computing Its potential for lowering IT
costs makes cloud computing a major force for both
IT vendors and users; it is expected to gain
momentum rapidly with the launch of Office Web
Apps later this year. Because cloud computing
involves various technologies, protocols,
platforms, and infrastructure elements, this
comprehensive reference is just what you need if
you?ll be using or implementing cloud computing.
Cloud computing offers significant cost savings by
eliminating upfront expenses for hardware and
software; its growing popularity is expected to
skyrocket when Microsoft introduces Office Web
Apps This comprehensive guide helps define what
cloud computing is and thoroughly explores the
technologies, protocols, platforms and
infrastructure that make it so desirable Covers
mobile cloud computing, a significant area due to
ever-increasing cell phone and smartphone use
Focuses on the platforms and technologies
essential to cloud computing Anyone involved with
planning, implementing, using, or maintaining a
cloud computing project will rely on the



12

information in Cloud Computing Bible.
  IBM Tivoli Storage Manager as a Data Protection
Solution Larry Coyne,Gerd Becker,Rosane
Langnor,Mikael Lindstrom,Pia Nymann,Felipe
Peres,Norbert Pott,Julien Sauvanet,Gokhan
Yildirim,IBM Redbooks,2014-08-15 When you hear
IBM® Tivoli® Storage Manager, the first thing that
you typically think of is data backup. Tivoli
Storage Manager is the premier storage management
solution for mixed platform environments.
Businesses face a tidal wave of information and
data that seems to increase daily. The ability to
successfully and efficiently manage information
and data has become imperative. The Tivoli Storage
Manager family of products helps businesses
successfully gain better control and efficiently
manage the information tidal wave through
significant enhancements in multiple facets of
data protection. Tivoli Storage Manager is a
highly scalable and available data protection
solution. It takes data protection scalability to
the next level with a relational database, which
is based on IBM DB2® technology. Greater
availability is delivered through enhancements
such as online, automated database reorganization.
This IBM Redbooks® publication describes the
evolving set of data-protection challenges and how
capabilities in Tivoli Storage Manager can best be
used to address those challenges. This book is
more than merely a description of new and changed
functions in Tivoli Storage Manager; it is a guide
to use for your overall data protection solution.
  IBM FileNet P8 Platform and Architecture Wei-
Dong Jackie Zhu,2011
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  Network Security Assessment Chris McNab,2004 A
practical handbook for network adminstrators who
need to develop and implement security assessment
programs, exploring a variety of offensive
technologies, explaining how to design and deploy
networks that are immune to offensive tools and
scripts, and detailing an efficient testing model.
Original. (Intermediate)
  The Virtual Community, revised edition Howard
Rheingold,2000-10-23 Howard Rheingold tours the
virtual community of online networking. Howard
Rheingold has been called the First Citizen of the
Internet. In this book he tours the virtual
community of online networking. He describes a
community that is as real and as much a mixed bag
as any physical community—one where people talk,
argue, seek information, organize politically,
fall in love, and dupe others. At the same time
that he tells moving stories about people who have
received online emotional support during
devastating illnesses, he acknowledges a darker
side to people's behavior in cyberspace. Indeed,
contends Rheingold, people relate to each other
online much the same as they do in physical
communities. Originally published in 1993, The
Virtual Community is more timely than ever. This
edition contains a new chapter, in which the
author revisits his ideas about online social
communication now that so much more of the world's
population is wired. It also contains an extended
bibliography.
  Distributed Applications and Interoperable
Systems Jean-Bernard Stefani,Isabelle
Demeure,Daniel Hagimont,2003-11-17 This book



14

constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 4th
IFIP WG 6.1 International Conference on
Distributed Applications and Interoperable
Systems, DAIS 2003, held in Paris, France, in
November 2003. The 21 revised full papers and 6
revised short papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from a total of 88
submissions. The papers are organized in topical
sections on adaptation and separation of concerns;
deployment; security and transactions;
replication; networking and routing; discovery,
context-awareness, and ontologies; and
asynchronous messaging.
  Finite Element Programming Ernest Hinton,D. R.
J. Owen,1977 It is fitting that Book I of the
series should be on the subject of finite
elements. The finite element method is now well
established as an engineering tool with wide
application. At the same time is has attracted
considerable attention from mathematicians over
the last ten years, so that a large body of
mathematical theory now exists.
  CCFP Certified Cyber Forensics Professional All-
in-One Exam Guide Chuck Easttom,2014-08-29 Get
complete coverage of all six CCFP exam domains
developed by the International Information Systems
Security Certification Consortium (ISC)2. Written
by a leading computer security expert, this
authoritative guide fully addresses cyber
forensics techniques, standards, technologies, and
legal and ethical principles. You'll find learning
objectives at the beginning of each chapter, exam
tips, practice exam questions, and in-depth
explanations. Designed to help you pass the exam
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with ease, this definitive volume also serves as
an essential on-the-job reference. COVERS ALL SIX
EXAM DOMAINS: Legal and ethical principles
Investigations Forensic science Digital forensics
Application forensics Hybrid and emerging
technologies ELECTRONIC CONTENT INCLUDES: 250
practice exam questions Test engine that provides
full-length practice exams and customized quizzes
by chapter or by exam domain
  IBM System Storage N series Software Guide
Roland Tretau,Christian Fey,Michael Klimes,Steven
Pemberton,Tom Provost,Danny Yang,IBM
Redbooks,2014-07-31 Corporate workgroups,
distributed enterprises, and small to medium-sized
companies are increasingly seeking to network and
consolidate storage to improve availability, share
information, reduce costs, and protect and secure
information. These organizations require
enterprise-class solutions capable of addressing
immediate storage needs cost-effectively, while
providing an upgrade path for future requirements.
IBM® System Storage® N series storage systems and
their software capabilities are designed to meet
these requirements. IBM System Storage N series
storage systems offer an excellent solution for a
broad range of deployment scenarios. IBM System
Storage N series storage systems function as a
multiprotocol storage device that is designed to
allow you to simultaneously serve both file and
block-level data across a single network. These
activities are demanding procedures that, for some
solutions, require multiple, separately managed
systems. The flexibility of IBM System Storage N
series storage systems, however, allows them to



16

address the storage needs of a wide range of
organizations, including distributed enterprises
and data centers for midrange enterprises. IBM
System Storage N series storage systems also
support sites with computer and data-intensive
enterprise applications, such as database, data
warehousing, workgroup collaboration, and
messaging. This IBM Redbooks® publication explains
the software features of the IBM System Storage N
series storage systems. This book also covers
topics such as installation, setup, and
administration of those software features from the
IBM System Storage N series storage systems and
clients and provides example scenarios.
  Copyright Law, Digital Content and the Internet
in the Asia-Pacific Brian F. Fitzgerald,2008
Copyright Law, Digital Content and the Internet in
the Asia-Pacific provides a unique insight into
the key issues facing copyright law and digital
content policy in a networked information world.
It emanates from a landmark conference - The First
International Forum on the Content Industry and
Intellectual Property - organised by Queensland
University of Technology, The ARC Centre of
Excellence for Creative Industries and Innovation
and East China University of Political Science and
Law in Shanghai in 2007. The book features
chapters from a wide range of experts in their
respective fields from across the Asia-Pacific
region, including Australia, the People's Republic
of China, Hong Kong, Indonesia and Singapore. Some
of the areas examined include the new digital
environment, digital content policy, the networked
information economy, copyright law and new media.
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The book provides a timely and scholarly appraisal
of the legal and policy considerations facing
anyone trying to regulate, sponsor or utilise the
vast array of new media and content platforms now
available. 'This collection of scholarly papers
will prove to be a valuable resource for students,
practitioners, judges and anyone interested in
understanding some of the challenging issues,
which new technologies have created for the law.'
Chief Justice Zhipei Jiang, Supreme People's Court
of the People's Republic of China
  Hacking Exposed Computer Forensics Chris
Davis,David Cowen,Aaron Philipp,2005 Whether
retracing the steps of a security breach or
tracking down high-tech crime, this complete
package shows how to be prepared with both the
necessary tools and expert knowledge that
ultimately helps the forensics stand up in court.
The bonus CD-ROM contains the latest version of
each of the forensic tools covered in the book and
evidence files for real-time investigation.
  IBM IMS Version 10 Implementation Guide Jouko
Jantti,Diane Goff,Angelique Greenhaw,Pete
Sadler,Thomas Esser,2007 This IBM Redbooks
publication provides an overview of the new
functions and enhancements in IBM Information
Management System (IMS) Version 10. IBM continues
to enhance IMS integration, manageability, and
scalability. IMS helps you with On Demand Business
enablement, growth, availability, and systems
management that current and newer environments and
cost measures require. IMS Version 10 helps in
addressing your On Demand Business needs through
integration/openness, manageability, and
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scalability, providing: - Integration with other
products and platforms across the Internet,
supporting open standards that benefit you, and
taking best advantage of the latest industry
tooling for application development and
connectivity - Manageability in staging users to
autonomic computing, easing installation and use,
eliminating and reducing outages, and minimizing
the education curve for users of IMS - Scalability
with virtualization in assuring flexibility for
growth and expansion in a heterogeneous
environment while utilizing the latest hardware
and software facilities to optimize performance,
capacity, availability, and recovery This book is
intended for individuals who are migrating their
IMS systems to IMS Version 10 and provides the
essential necessary information.
  Lotus Domino Release 4.6 for IBM RS/6000 ,1998
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